
The sports club buildings and facilities need to 
be updated and new, modern facilities are being 
proposed. We want to hear from people in the 
community to find out: 
•	How we can improve the facilities
•	� What activities you’d like at The Ridings 
•	� How a new community and leisure  

hub could support local groups

Chipping Sodbury Town Trust wants 
The Ridings to be a place for people 
to get together and get active for 
generations to come.

Find out more and  
tell us what you think!  
Scan the QR code or visit: 
theridingscommunityhub.co.uk

Email us at info@theridingscommunityhub.co.uk  
Or write to us at:  
Freepost MEETING PLACE CONSULTATION  
(no stamp required)

Share your ideas for a 
new community hub



We want to hear your thoughts! 
Scan the QR code or visit:  
theridingscommunityhub.co.uk

About Chipping  
Sodbury Town Trust
Chipping Sodbury Town Trust is a charitable 
organisation responsible for overseeing 
over 200 acres of playing fields and sports 
grounds around Chipping Sodbury.
By improving facilities at The Ridings, we 
can support the long-term financial security 
of local sports clubs and create new spaces 
for clubs and community groups.

What activities would  
you like at The Ridings?

Email us at info@theridingscommunityhub.co.uk  
Or write to us at: Freepost MEETING PLACE CONSULTATION 
(no stamp required)


